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July 2017

Important Information
Summer Funding will end on the 21st July, and will recommence in the autumn term on the 4th September.

All those who are eligible for the 30 hours funding from September, please see the attached declaration form. This form needs to be completed and returned to us no later than the 11th August. 

The Photographer will be in Nursery on Tuesday 4th July taking Graduation photos for School leavers. If your child does not attend on this day, you are invited to have your photograph taken. Please ask Natalie for more details on times.
School Leavers
We would like to wish all our school leavers the best of luck for the future. It’s been a pleasure to help start you on your journey to ‘big’ school! 












Staff News
Kirsty and Kelly will be both be starting their maternity leave this month! We would like to wish them both the best of luck, we can’t wait to meet the little ones.












Topics
Baby Unit will be exploring the topic of ‘under the sea’!

The Toddlers will be looking at all things ‘summer’!

Preschool will be exploring the topic of travel and summer.




We hope you all have a great month!
Steph, Natalie and Girls.
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